
 

 

 
 
Letter of support 
 
 
 
 
 
EVC aims to support networks of young artists and promotes 
appropriate initiatives.  
 
The new initiative described in the application, started by artists from 
Cameroon, Ghana, Brazil, Kenya, South Africa and Germany, is a very 
good sign that exchange of ideas and arts in the global context is 
progressing.  
 
I am proud that in August 2022 the initiators established their 
cooperation in a residency and an international summer university on 
transmedial storytelling in Karnitz/Mecklenburg. Artistic research on the 
big question of "Narratives of the Anthropocene" took place. It was a 
fitting correspondence to the previous EVC Summer School at 
documenta fifteen.  
 
It is therefore obvious that we are very happy not only to support the 
initiative but also to take over an active and responsible role. We are 
just as happy to contribute our scientific and artistic expertise as we are 
to provide the location, the material and the technology for the work 
regarding the presentations of the exhibition in Germany.  
 
 
Best wishes  
 

 
Dr Joachim Borner  
Director of the KMGNE 
 
Neukalen, 8.10.2022 
 

 
 
 


